
Art Committee Minutes 
Zoom Meeting of 20 Nov 2020 
 
Present: 
Paul Edwards; Patricia Fara (Secretary); William Foster: John Guy; Bill Harris (Chair); 
Glynnis Maynard; Bill O'Hearn; Jacqueline Tasioulas. 
 

1. Conflicts of interest: none reported. 
 

2. Minutes of last meeting: not available 
 
3. Portraits of Fellows 

The Chair showed 27 b/w photographs of Fellows, which are also available in colour. 
The Committee approved them warmly. The copyright will be shared between the 
photographer, the College and the Fellows. It was decided to postpone a decision about 
where to place them permanently, but in the meantime to explore the possibility of 
displaying them (with captions) in the buttery and to advertise them appropriately.  
Bill O’Hearn to pursue 
 

4. Repair and boxing of paintings in hall. 
They are all safely boxed. Some need repair, but there are no estimates yet. 
 

5. Master’s portrait 
It needs framing but will be ready in time. Total cost approx. £11.000 
 

6. Portraits in Latimer and Godwin rooms 
Bill O’Hearn was warmly thanked for providing labels 
 

7. 2022 Celebration proposals 
The Committee warmly approved the proposal for a sculpted replica of the College Seal; 
funding to be provided by an alumna. Kelsey Wilson-Lee might be approached to give a 
talk about Lady Clare (William, Bill & Patricia)  
 
Exchange of Robert Adams sculpture (on lawn in front of Memorial Court), on loan from 
Roche Court, for another sculpture to resonate with the 2022 celebration. Agreed. 

William to pursue 
 
ARTiculation Finals 2021.  We have been asked to hold the Virtual final for the Virtual 
Heats of this competition on March 4th 2021. We will not be hosting the Grand Final 
this year. Agreed 
 

8.    David Attenborough’s nose 
There was a short item with students on BBC Look East 
 

9. Next meeting date 
Chair to circulate suggestions 

 
 


